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Onagh Ash took a number of great 
photos this past Sunday.  I’m sharing them with you because…. This is 
what Community Looks Like.  Whether it is Mangus trying to get a sniff 
of Amigo during Communion or celebrating having Ken Lathrop back after 
his injury, it is all wonderful.  As your Communicator I am sometimes joined 
by Amigo during announcements  and below Judy and Ninive are 
obviously working on something important as Mario and I work on 
planning a new roof for Caminando Unidos.  
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Our choir not only sings like angels but obviously has a good time looking 
down on us during the Sharing of the Peace.  What DID they find so 

amusing?


Last Thursday, Saint 
Michael’s hosted an 
important community 
meeting introducing Expats 
to the value of SeguriChats a 
new service offered by the 
State of Morelos and the 
Municipality of Cuernavaca 
that allows members to 
communicate safety 
concerns on WhatsApp and 
have near immediate access 
to emergency services.  40 
members of the Expat 
community signed up during 
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the meeting.  We are grateful to the representatives from SeguriChat as 
well as the Municipality of Cuernavaca and the State of Morelos and, of 
course, to Charlie Goff for bringing this program to us and for translating 
for those in need.  If you were not at this important meeting and would like 
more information please contact me directly,




This Saturday, August 26, 11-5, is our 
greatly anticipated Bazaar!! We are 
thrilled to have approximately 25 
vendors as well as our own Saint 
Michael’s table.  Donations for that 
table (100% of the sales at our table 
will go directly to Saint Michael’s) 
should arrive between 10 and 11.   
Maria Jose and her mother will be 
manning our table but will be happy to 
have volunteer help.  Items for our table 
should be nice quality - not garage sale 
items.  Judy has arranged for all the 
accoutrements we might need from a 
hanging clothes rack to price tags.   We 
have already received some lovely 
items!  Hoping you’ll search your home 
and closets and find things you think 
could find a new home.  


There will be lots of goodies so bring an 
appetite and a friend!  The library will 
also have a table and be signing up 
new members.  And,  If you’re not a 
member, please join and help support 

this essential community resource.  
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Mondays, 4-6 PM, at Saint Michael’s, we will have Spanish classes for all 
levels.  Charlie and Gloria Detweiler swear by Charlie’s excellent teacher, 
Ramon Ramon. 


And this Thursday, and the fourth Thursday of each month, we will meet at 
Mexico Lindó. Blvd. Benito Juárez #42, for social hour, botanas and dance 
classes. Does it get better?  There were lots of questions about this 
Sunday so I’m hoping we’ll have a good turnout on Thursday for our first 
gathering.  Just wear a smile and your dancing shoes! It comes highly 

recommended by Charlie and Gloria s well as other members of our 
congregation.  Let’s give it a try!  


Reminder!!!!  Please respect the handicapped access in front of the 
church.  Though unmarked at this point we try to keep two parking spaces 
open for unloading and the handicapped.  Thank you.


Best to all of you!!!   The Communicator

https://www.facebook.com/restaurantemexicolindoo

